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Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 10:43 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: ** The First Mineral Showroom Update of 2014 is now Online! **

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
 

 The first Denver showroom update of 2014 is now online and ready to go! This 

update will not only feature two new showrooms (7 and 8), but every Denver 

2013 showroom has been re-updated, restocked, and reorganized to start the 

new year. To see all the new changes, the best thing to do is begin at the first 

Denver showroom and click on through to showroom 8! As always, all offers 

are very welcome. Here are just a few quick links to help with your browsing.... 

  

Denver 2013 Showroom #1 

Denver 2013 Showroom #7 

Denver 2013 Showroom #8 
  

* Best Wishes to All for a Healthy and Prosperous 2014 * 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   
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The First Mineral Auction of 2014 Opens this Week! 

* If there are any showroom items you'd like to see in the auction, please email * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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